
 

 

 

 

St Catherine of Siena Catholic Primary School 

Cranham Avenue, Lowton, WA3 2PQ 

Phone: 01942 671528 

Head Teacher:  Mrs S Leck  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant,  

 
We are really pleased you are thinking about becoming our new Deputy 

Headteacher.  

 

Here are some of the things we think are important for someone being the Deputy 

Headteacher in our school.  

 

 Fair  

 Kind  

 Firm  

 Caring  

 Fun 

 Helpful 

 Organised  

 Always gets you involved  

 Someone who loves what they do  

 

If you think you are all of these things, we can’t wait to meet you!  

 

Please come and look around our school and meet us, we know you will be 

impressed!  

 

 

 

The pupils at St Catherine’s  


